Letter from Walter O’Malley to Ford Frick

February 2, 1970

Mr. Ford C. Frick
16 Edgewood Lane
Bronxville, New York.,

My dear Ford:

Driving home yesterday from an unsuccessful golf venture

I was absolutely thrilled and delighted to catch a news report
that you had been voted into the Hall of Fame. Not only do
you well deserve it but I do know that you are such a soft
and sentimental person that it will give you great pleasure.
All my good wishes.

|. Sincerely,

walteromalley.com O
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